
Town Of Canandaigua 
Parks and Recreation/Trails 
September 27, 2017 6:00pm 

Canandaigua Town Hall 

Members Present: Ali Schenk, Chairperson, Stephanie Kunes,  Mark MacNeil, Karen 
Parkhurst, Lizzy Page, Eric Cooper, Jean Chrisman, Dennis Brewer. 

 Town Clerk, Jean Chrisman attended the meeting to discuss the committee’s
recommendation of fundraising groups using town parks for their events. Should
the town allow all groups access to the town parks for their fundraising events?
After a lengthy discussion it is the committee’s recommendation to the town
board that all groups regardless of affiliation be allowed to use the town parks if
they meet the conditions/guidelines as set by the town board.

The committee also agreed that 2 weeks’ notice of cancelation should stand in
order to receive a refund vs a 30-day notice. Additionally, the committee agreed
that Town of Canandaigua employees who are not Town of Canandaigua
residents be allowed to access the parks at the same cost as a resident.

 Douglas McCord reviewed the P&M master plan and will forward revisions to the
committee in the next few days.

 Dennis provided his report.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm 

Next meeting October 25, 2017 at town hall 


